
GABAC Meeting Minutes 

September 12, 2016 

 2

 
 

Public Comment  
 
There were no public comment requests to speak. 
 

Announcements/Administrative 

Meeting Format…………………………………………………………………………Facilitator 
 -Please wait until recognized to begin Comment/Questions 
 -Written Questions/Comments and/or Response may be requested 

 

Presentation 
 

• Trail mile marker system and other signage 
Presentation by Jim Barrera (AECOM) and Jason Coffey, COA-Parks and Recreation 

 
Jim Barrera (AECOM) provided a handout (six pages) and proceeded to discuss potential sign options 
being considered for trail use, ranging from standard aluminum signs on square tubes to carsonite 
posts. The handout included examples of various sign configurations currently under consideration and 
examples of typical intersection applications.  Jim Barrera solicited input from GABAC and requested 
feedback and comments on the information include in the handout. 

 

Dan Majewski inquired to the timeline of when comments would be needed by. Jim Barrera and 

Jason Coffey indicated by the end of the month. 

 

Scot Key inquired about the theft rates between aluminum and carsonite signs.  Jason Coffey was 

unsure. 

 

Ed Hillsman stated that signage vandalism is a concern of his and suggested that some information 

(mile markers, trail name, etc.) be placed directly on the trail (paint or thermoplastic) instead of on 

signs.  Jason Cofffey accepted the suggestion, but indicated that maintenance of the trails would 

be complicated if info directly on the trail. 

 

Moises Gonzalez provided an opinion that the narrower carsonite signs would be less graffiti 

prone. 

 

Scot Key inquired about the proposed sign colors and whether or not there was a way to clearly 

distinguish between trail and vehicular signs. 

 

Dan Majewski inquired whether the Trail Mile Marker system was coordinating with the 50 Mile 

Loop and the current Bernalillo County trail marking projects.  Jason Coffey stated that the 50 

Mile Loop was a “branding” project.  This Trail Mile Marker project is not a branding/way finding 

project. 

 

• University Boulevard – Phase II 
Presentation by Eric Froberg (TYLIN) 

 
Eric Froberg (TYLIN) provided a brief overview of the project limits and general scope.  Mr. 

Froberg stated the project had been on hold pending resolution of the development along 

Transport Street.  The project is again moving forward and nearing the 90% completion stage. 

 

 

 








